Date: August 3, 2020

Re: Request for exemption of Resolution R-1516-94
To: City of Norman

From: Harry, Beverly, and Breawna Fritzler

We are requesting exemption from City of Norman Resolution R-1516-94 for 10 acres known as
Prairie Creek Ranch {Legal description Sec5-T8N-R1E E/2 W/2 SW/4 SE/4). We, Harry and
Beverly Fritzler, are separating this 10ac from 60 acres for Breawna Fritzler to build a single
dwelling home. To access these 10 acres is to go west on Imhoff from E 156™. There is no
address currently, but it would be between 15201 and 15401 E Imhoff. This road is currently in
use by four residents that are located both east and west of the anticipated driveway we would
construct.

The road is raised with good drainage, of gravel construction, and averages 10 to 13 feet wide.
Our current home is located on the west side of the other dead end of Imhoff between 144
and 156™ and we have maintained that road for 30 years, therefore, we are very familiar with

maintaining an unmaintained section road in the City of Norman.

We will assist the other residents in maintaining E. Imhoff from 156™ Ave to our anticipated
property entry.

Please consider us for exemption from Resolution R-1516-94.

Sincerely,

Harry Fritﬂér

Bl jmdoh

Breawna Fritzler




